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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday, 8th November 2015: The Thirty-second Sunday of Year B: Remembrance Sunday
Sunday (8th)         9.30 am Thirty-second Sunday of Year B: Pro populo
Monday (9th)       No Mass
Tuesday (10th)    10.00am St Leo the Great: Bill Hopkins RIP
Wednesday (11th) 6.00 pm St Martin of Tours: Intentions of Cathy & Cyril Connon 
Thursday (12th)   10.00 am St Josaphat: Thanksgiving - Helen and Jamus Smith 
Friday (13th)
          6.00 pm Feria: Joseph, Fr Peter, Vincent, Emmanuel & Isidore  RIP
Saturday (14th)    10.00 am Feria: Paul Costello: Speedy Recovery 
Sunday (15th)         9.30 am Thirty-third Sunday B: Decd members of Duddin, Roche & Scully Families
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, and all the sick especially Paul Costello, and Divine Ikenwilo who are not very well at the moment, we pray that God grant them his healings and consolation; we also pray for the deceased members of our parish and all whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 1st November 2015: Our collection last Sunday was £266.12 made up of £150 .00 Gift Aid and £116.12 Planned Giving and Loose, thank you.  
Mass Attendance: Sunday, 1st November 2015: 78
Readers’ Rota for 15th November 2015, The thirty-third Sunday of the Year B: 1st: Bibian Alabi, Psalm/Accl: Everest Akumonye, 2nd: Everest Akumonye Bidding Prayer: Cosmas Okoye
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays and Weekdays: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
November – the Month for Holy Souls: Remembrance Sunday is marked this Sunday. A book of Remembrance will be placed at the foot of the Sanctuary for parishioners to enter the names of their deceased loved ones. Remembrance Candles are available for those who want to light them in memory of their deceased loved ones at the cost of £5 per candle. Masses can be booked to be offered for the deceased within the month.  
Regular monthly Traditional Latin Mass offered by priests of The Sons of the Most Holy Redeemer based in Orkney will take place this Sunday 8th November, at 11.30am in Sacred Heart Church, Torry.  Everyone is welcome.  For further information please contact: martin@guardair.co.uk or Mobile: 07976027346

Parish Fund Raising on 28th November: Donations of items, money, bottles of spirits and wine needed for the Tombola stalls. Please be generous as usual as these will be go a long way to help in the much needed funds for the parish. Please contact Margaret for further information.

Second Collection for Youths Pilgrimage to Lourdes in the next four Sundays. Please be generous as usual there is no other source of raising money towards youth evangelisation   

The Forty Hours Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, from Thursday, 5th to Saturday, 7th November was successful, many people from other parishes joined a few of our parishioners in spending time before the Lord in the Blessed Sacrament. I would like to thank Members of Saint Andrew’s Community for always organising this great devotion every month.   
Catechism Classes every Wednesday for Children – aged 6 – 17, preparing for the Sacraments of Initiation in the parish hall from 4.45 to 6pm followed by Mass
Meeting of the Society for the Protection of Unborn Children (SPUC) takes place at St Joseph's Church Hall on Monday, 9th November at 7..30pm after the 7pm  Mass.  Rachell McKenzie from the Glasgow office will speak on the simple ways to share with others the value of the unborn child. Everyone is welcome. 
